
Join the Cambridge 
Caregiver Council!
The Department of Human Service Programs (DHSP) 
is seeking parents to help influence the afterschool 
decisions and services that affect families the most. 
Parents will be paid for their participation. 

Payment: $50 per hour 
(up to $1800 total payment)

Time Commitment:
• October 2024 – June 2025
• 4-6 in-person events during the year
• 1 virtual 90-minute meeting per month 

Technical equipment can be providedApply Here and
Learn More

Please Apply if Any of These Describe You:

You want to connect with 
caregivers by attending events, 
interviewing people, and meeting 
with groups about their afterschool 
needs and experiences 

You believe in using social justice 
to make people aware of parent 
perspectives and prioritize the 
needs of underserved families

You have children who attend or 
have attended DHSP Kindergarten 
through 8th grade programs

You speak more than 
one language

cambridgema.gov/CaregiverCouncil askdhsp@cambridgema.gov 617-349-6200


